
 
 

Tes�monials: 

 
“Working with the RAA team recently to have RAA charging stations installed at the Barossa 
Central Shopping Centre was a pleasure.  The whole RAA team worked together and with 
our centre seamlessly.  Communication was always forthcoming, providing a timeline of 
works required and achieving in a timely fashion.  If any issues arose, they were dealt with 
expediently and professionally.” 
Wendy Smith, Shopping Centre Manager – Barossa Central Inside Out Retail Property 
 
“In 2022 we had the privilege becoming a RAA preferred supplier for Signage Goods and 
Services, not long after we were invited to discuss branding options for the EV charging 
stations. After consulting with the RAA brand & EV teams we started prototyping visuals. 
With leadership from the EV team we designed, printed, installed units and wayfinding 
signage across multiple locations to help this vision come to life. The partnership is strong 
and forever evolving, our staff show pride and appreciation when working on RAA EV 
charging projects. This pride is a reflection on the commitment shown by RAA EV 
management and key personnel involved in this roll out. Johns Print Centre is proud to 
partner with this incredible team and we enjoy sharing their vision.” 
Chad Rachwal, Managing Director, Johns' Print   
 
 
“The electric vehicle charging stations being installed at this property provide tourists and 
visitors with an additional reason to stay in Waikerie.  “Having these charging facilities 
available at our Motel gives us an opportunity to provide stellar service to our customers 
visiting the Riverland, driving business in the area as EV sales continue to grow.” 
Andrew Tyson, Waikerie Hotel Motel Manager  
 
The Tourism Industry Council South Australia (TiCSA) is the peak body for South Australia’s 
tourism industry. TiCSA and RAA have long recognised the collective alignment of our 
pursuit for strengthening SA’s visitor economy and have forged a strong partnership 
incorporating industry development and advocacy activities. Most recently, we have been 
pleased to have been actively engaged with RAA on their Charge EV network as we 
recognise the importance of electric vehicles in the transition to more sustainable modes of 
transport. In May 2023, RAA showcased the forthcoming RAA Charge network at the 2023 
South Australian Tourism Conference, where tourism operators and accommodation 
providers had the opportunity to engage and learn more about how EV charging stations 
will improve the service offerings of their businesses.   
Christina, Belperio, Policy & Partnerships Manager TiCSA 
 
“I wanted the RAA to install EV charging points at my business. Woodside is in the heart of 
the Adelaide Hills wine region, so I think it’s crucial to have an EV charging network to 
attract tourists here. We’re building eight rooms of tourist accommodation, so we thought 
this was a great opportunity to provide EV charging to help service the area. People could 
pop in for a coffee or meal while they are recharging their EV or, if staying overnight they 
can wake up in the morning with their EV charged up.” 
Tremaine Kerber, Aberdeen Lane & Woodside Providore owner  
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


